
From: andremott211@yahoo.com [mailto:andremott211@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:17 PM 
To: Teresa Noble 

Subject: Re: FW: Board of Ajustment, 4-23-14 

 

Hi Teresa 

I am no longer on the board. Our move to Melissa went well and baby Hans is now a month old. 

:) 

Thank you!  

Shannon Mott 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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